
 

March and Rally Against  Anti-Semitism 

This Sunday 

MONSEY. BROOKLYN. JERSEY CITY. 

When anti-Semitism strikes our community, we stand up and  

stand together. 
 

This Sunday, January 5th, NCJW Bergen County Section is  

co-sponsoring the “No Hate, No Fear” solidarity march and rally for 
the New York Jewish community and its diverse allies in response 

to the recent anti-Semitic attacks in the New York Metropolitan Area.  
 

Please join NCJW members at 10:45 am at Collect Pond Park,  

located on Leonard Street between Lafayette and Center Street, 
where NCJW signs will be distributed. NCJW members will then join 
the rest of the group at 11 am at Foley Square in Lower Manhattan 

for a march over the Brooklyn Bridge followed by a program in  

Cadman Plaza.  

 

 


